Metro Messenger

A quarterly newsletter to keep you in the know with First Metro

Regards from Rodney



Dear Neighbor:

Warm weather, blue skies, and sunshine have finally made their way to North Alabama. Already this year, we've seen multiple snowstorms, single-digit temperatures, tornadoes, and yet another snowfall all before March! In any weather, First Metro Bank is committed to serving our customers and community.

2025 is going to be an exciting and transformational year at First Metro Bank. Later in the summer, we will be experiencing a system upgrade which will include digital enhancements. What this means for you is an all-around better banking experience. This will take your customer experience to a whole new level. In the coming weeks and months, you'll receive important updates via mail, email, our social media channels, and website regarding this upgrade. While we may be upgrading our systems and technologies, our quality and service as a community bank will remain as it has since 1988.

Thank you for Banking with a Neighbor,

Redney Howard Rodney Howard, President + CEO

Muscle Shoals · Florence · Athens · Russellville · Lexington · Greenhill · Tuscumbia 256-386-0600 | www.firstmetro.com





First Metro Bank was featured on the report of the TOP 10 Best Performing Banks in Alabama for Quarter 4 2024 (published by Bank Performance Report.) Not only were we featured in the Top 10, but your hometown bank was ranked as the #1 BANK IN ALABAMA based on metrics such as total assets, net interest, efficiency, and more.

METRO HAPPENINGS

Monday, May 26 Closed for Memorial Day

Thursday, June 19 Closed for Juneteenth

Thursday, June 26 Metro ou Maiu

Helen Keller Festival Parade Party at our Downtown Tuscumbia Branch

Friday, July 18

Sax in the City Concert

Wilson Park · Downtown Florence

SYSTEM UPGRADE COMING THIS SUMMER!



Stay tuned to our social media pages and website for more details in the coming months!

